
Stewardship Message 
“If it does not please you to serve the Lord, decide today whom you 
will serve…As for me and my household, we will serve the 
Lord.”  Joshua 24:15 
When we commit to serve the Lord, we must be willing to become 
disciples in the work of the Lord.  Disciples spend time in prayer 
every day, joyfully participates in charitable works, and generously 
support their local parish and Church mission.  If we say we serve 
God, we must actually do something and not merely talk about it! 

Every Day-Every Way Stewards  
That we experience the peace and joy God wants for us in 

serving Him and others. 
 

Collection for August 15, 2021 

Sunday Offerings           $14,057.21 
Assumption of Mary              $1,824.00  
Building Fund Weekly Collection                         $506.00 
Children’s Offerings                  $20.00 
School Donations $390.00 
          

                           August 22, 2021                                      Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Prayers: For our Armed Forces at home and overseas  
including Christian Fraga, Steven Hahn, Ramon  
Vargas, Ian Dimmick, John Hylden, Christy Hylden, 
Andrew Jacobsen, Alexander Araujo, Tyson Kaas,  
Lt. Col. Lowell Howard, Jr., Christian Shink, Juan 
Borrego, Estrella Gomez, and Erick Miller. 
 

 
For our sick including Drew Schreiber, Gil Gloria, Rob Jasso, 
Elaine Himes, Lois and Rick Rutherford, Jan Billings, Fr. Law-
rence Reilly, Silvia Rodriguez, Kathleen Barone, Pat Ray, Monica 
Moore, Lourdes Nelson, Jessica Floeter, Billy Sickles, Nestor Bar-
ba, Rory Valdes, Elizabeth Torres,  Eva Bratton, Kim Davis,  
Kathy Ramirez, Bill Roe, Donna Whitehead, John  
Curran, Jan McCallister, Alberto Carranza, Danika Whitsett, Fr. 
Tom Long, Bob and Mary Ross, Jerry Mikkelsen, Kelly Freeman, 
Arlene Callahan, Mary Houston, Jim Nicacio, Dominic Nicacio, 
Luca Nicacio, Gus Perez, Phyllis and Jack Pelletier, Katie  
Hackney, Kathryn Evans, Marlene Madrigal, Emily Harrington, 
Sherri McKie, Hugo Garcia, Nancy Park, Vanessa Nicacio, Carol 
Smith, Pat Leskovar, Armando Rodriguez, Tony Wise, Jose  
Del Angel, Zara Husan, Ronald Campbell, Lindy Hobbs Styer, 
Raquel Cardoza, Rebecca Maltos-Carl, Terry Ogden, Bob  
DeLorenzo, Samuel Quintanilla, Frank Leifheit, Pat McKie 
Szacik, Dolores Baker, Anne Morgan, Christy Leskovar, and all 
parishioners experiencing health problems and for those from our 
community who have passed away recently, especially  
 
Be sure to call when your ill family member gets better, so we can 
make room for someone else on the list of prayers for the sick.  

Welcome to our Parish Community! 
If you are new to St. Joseph, we welcome you – whether you have 
come here from another part of the country, from across the world, 
or simply from another parish. You have helped us celebrate the 
liturgy in a beautiful way. If you would like to become part of our 
Catholic community, fill out a registration form available on our 
website. Welcome!  

 

      August 23-29  
 

 
 

Monday  6:30 am  (RIP) Elaine Loftus     
 8:30 am  (RIP) Ron Hanson  
Tuesday  6:30 am  (RIP) John Bernard Loftus 
 8:30 am  (RIP) Rosemarie Rowe  
Wednesday  6:30 am  (RIP) Teodoro Olivera 
 8:30 am  (RIP) Keli Parrett  
Thursday  6:30 am  (RIP) Teodoro Olivera  
 8:30 am  (RIP) Glen Ogden  
 7:00 pm  (RIP) Teodoro Olivera  
Friday  6:30 am  (RIP) Teodoro Olivera  
 8:30 am  (RIP) available  
Saturday  8:30 am  (RIP) Salvatore & Laurie Penella    
 5:30 pm  (RIP) available     
 7:00 pm  (RIP) available    
Sunday  9:00 am  (RIP) Poor Souls    
   (RIP) Gene Senger  
 11:00 am  (RIP) Joe Gallegos   
 (RIP) George Paul  
 1:00 pm  (RIP) Jose Alfredo Diaz Veliz  
   (RIP) Nena Reyes  
   (RIP) Florita Vallejo  
 5:30 pm  (RIP) Jill Gage    
 7:00 pm  (RIP) available  
 

Contact the Parish Office to request a Mass for a special  
intention or the repose of a soul or in honor of someone’s 
birthday, feast day, anniversary, or in memory of the day 
someone died.  
 
The suggested donation is $10.00.  All Masses are available 
for intentions. 
 

A NOTE FROM TRI CITIES ST. JUNIPERO SERRA CLUB 

"Choose this day whom you will serve."  
Consider as well how you are being 
called to serve the Lord!  
 

Are you discerning a vocation to the  
priesthood or consecrated life? 

Eucharistic Adoration: 
Jesus is waiting. Could you please help with  
Adoration during the times listed below?  

 

Saturday: 1:00 pm;  
Underlined hours= no adorers  
 

 

GOOD NEWS!!!  Our Adoration Chapel is now open to  
visitors.  The new lock on our door always remains locked. 
There is NOT A COMMON CODE for entry. Each adorer or visitor 
must have his or her own PERSONAL CODE.  Please call Carol, 
582-5011, to be assigned a personal code for entry; for Spanish, 
please call, Delmi 528-8896.   
We ask, PLEASE do not share your code with anyone outside of 
your family.  May our Eucharistic Lord always be praised and 
adored!  

Saint Joseph’s Parish Survey -- On Saturday, August 21, and 
Sunday, August 22, we are launching a survey for the whole 
parish.  The survey will take place right following all Masses. It 
will take only five to seven minutes.   
 

For those who cannot stay or prefer to do the survey at 
home, we will provide information for completing it on your 
own.  Your honest answers to the survey will help the Parish 
Council and Father Felipe develop a five-year Parish Pastoral 
Plan.   



   Confirmation Retreat Fundraiser 
        August 28 & 29 after Mass 

 
Please join us after Mass for a refreshing popsicle or to 
purchase a ticket for our 50/50 raffle.  
This will help cover some of the  
expenses for the Confirmation Retreat. 
 

Popsicles: $1.50 each or 4 for $5 
Raffle tickets: $5 each. CHECK and CASH only. 

Job Openings at Christ the King Parish: Contributions 
Bookkeeper:  This full-time administrative support position is 
responsible for all income recording and contributions-related 
duties.  Requirements include two years of experience with 
responsibility for accounts receivable duties and experience 
with automated accounting software systems, strict confiden-
tiality, professional and friendly demeanor, and a BA in Busi-
ness or related field.  For a full job description and applica-
tion, contact Lori Wasner at lori@ckparish.org or 946-1675, 
or visit http://www.applitrack.com/yakimadiocese/onlineapp.  
 
High School Youth Minister and Confirmation Coordinator.   

The coordinator encourages high school teens to develop a 
closer relationship with Christ and their parish through Life 
Teen Mass, Life Nights, related activities, and service. The 
coordinator also organizes, plans, and prepares teens for the 
Sacrament of Confirmation.  This full-time position closes Au-
gust 30, with employment to begin in mid-September.  A full 
job description and application are available in the parish of-
fice (call 946-1675 or stop by); to apply, send a cover letter 
and resume to lori@ckparish.org or visit http://
www.applitrack.com/yakimadiocese/onlineapp to apply 
online.   

Sacrament of Baptism for Infants  
Baptisms take place on third Saturdays of the month.   
The next available dates: October 16 and November 20.    

All Baptisms are in community.   
There are NO private Baptisms.  

 

Please stop by the Parish Office to pick up a registration 
packet. The packet must be completed and returned to the 
Office before a date can be given.   
No incomplete registrations will be accepted.  

ARE YOU SOMEONE OR DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE WHO….. 
 Has expressed an interest in becoming Catholic? 
 Has a child over the age of seven who has not been  
      baptized? 
 Was baptized Catholic as a child, but has not celebrated 

the Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist? 
 

We offer an opportunity to come together in a small group 
to learn more about our faith. Sessions focus on the  
teachings and experience of Church and prepare individuals 
to celebrate the Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and 
Eucharist during the Easter season. You are welcome to  
participate in the process with your questions, your insights 
and your faith stories in a warm, accepting setting.  
 

For information please contact: Susan Marsh: 586-3820 Ext # 
107 OR email Rel.Ed.Eng@St.Joseph-Kennewick.org 
 

Our First meeting is on Monday, SEPTEMBER 13  
Parish Office Bldg. Rooms A & B (520 South Garfield St.)  

6:30 to 8:00 PM  

SJS Grade 8 Car Wash 
  

Saturday, August 28 | 10 am to 2 pm  
SJS School Entrance 

$8 vehicle or $5 presale tickets 
 

Please stop by for a wash and support these hard working kids! 
Proceeds will go toward their eighth grade activities.   

 
For more information please contact Cathy Valdez (cathyferrero2000@gmail.com) 

 

INSTALLED ACOLYTE MEETING (bilingual)  
Tuesday, August 24   

Big Church  •  6:00 pm   

 
ALTAR SERVER MEETING / TRAINING (Bilingual)  

FOR NEW AND CURRENT ALTAR SERVERS 
 

Saturday, August 28 
Big Church  •  10:00 am—11:30 am  

Fr. Riccardo  
celebrated his 83rd birthday on Friday, August 20.   

 If you would like to send him a card,  
it may be mailed or brought to the Parish Office.  

 

In-person Ultreya meetings at Christ the King 

The first meeting will be the second Monday due to Labor 
Day, September 13 at 6:30 pm with Rosary in the Chapel and 
then the 7:00 pm gathering in the multipurpose room. All  
other meetings will be the first Monday of each month as  
before. We must wear masks and practice social distancing 
and, unfortunately, we won’t have any refreshments. Come 
and renew old friendships.  

This weekend we take up our collection to support the Soli-
darity Fund for the Church in Africa. Envelopes are availa-
ble in the foyer of the Big Church.  
The people of Africa are joyous and faith-filled, but, as the 
Church in Africa grows, the pastoral needs of the people also 
increase. From the formation of clergy to communications 
programs that bring the Gospel to remote territories to youth 
ministries that engage the next generation of disciples, the 
Church’s needs are wide-ranging. The Solidarity Fund is an 
opportunity for our parish to stand with the people of Africa. 
Our contributions help them face these challenges, and we 
support them as they build lasting foundations of missionary 
discipleship.  

The St. Vincent de Paul Society of our parish helps 
those in need within our parish boundaries. During this 
awful time of Covid, we have been staying active  
helping our sisters and brothers in need. We have been 
creative, finding ways to help while adhering to Covid  
protocols. The need is very great as Covid has been 
especially hard for low-income folks. Next weekend 
(August 29/30) is a 5th Sunday. Please be generous! 
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